
 

 
 

   

  

 

 

As we close out the 2023 Season, we want to pause for a moment to say 

"Thanks!" for all the support you have given us this year.  In farming, every 

year is different -- that's one of the things that keeps this life so 

engaging.  But the one constant we have had ever since we started back in 



 

2009 is the steadfast support and friendship that we receive from you.  We 

are deeply grateful for that support, and we could not do this without 

you.  Everything from visiting us at market, coming to a pick-your-own, or 

reading this newsletter means so much to us! 

 

With the Solstice behind us, it's time to settle into Winter and to enjoy the 

gradually increasing Light. Your farmers will be using these shorter days to 

rest, relax and begin planning for the coming season. 

 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas, Heri Za Kwanzaa and all good wishes for a 

Happy and Healthy New Year! 

 

Until 2024, 

Cheryl, Ray, Jonny, Elise and all of the 4-footed creatures here at Plum 

Granny Farm! 

 

P.S.  We're taking some time off to rest and recover, so this is our last newsletter 

until January 5, 2024. 

    

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

    

 

 

https://plumgrannyfarm.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9dd3402e6bed9828f44f39682&id=9c1c86432a&e=34a82c3d4e
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